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Tuesday 16th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Harvest Festival 2025 

As part of our Harvest Festival celebrations in school this term, we have decided to continue to make a 

difference by supporting families via donations to a local foodbank. Our contributions have been amazing 

in the past and we have provided enough to assist over 80 families. Thank you. 

Nothing tastes better than generosity and just a couple of items donated per family can really make a 

difference to the families in our local area. This year, we have chosen to work closely with the Gadddesby 

Community again and we will therefore be donating our food to Storehouse in Melton via St. Luke’s 

Church. 

If you would like your child to contribute, we are asking for items to be in school by Thursday 16th October 

ready for distribution to the Church on Friday 17th October as part of our Harvest Festival.  Below are a few 

ideas that are in greater need. Please make sure all items are tinned or in packets so they can be 

transported safely.  

• Tinned soup 

• Tinned sweetcorn and pulses 
• Tinned tomatoes 

• Tinned potatoes 

• Tinned carrots 

• Tinned fruit 

• 1ltr UHT milk 

• 1ltr UHT juice 

• Curry sauce 

• Custard 

• Rice pudding 

• Tinned sponge pudding 

• Shampoo and shower gel 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Laura Meredith. 
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